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HAPPY EASTER 2021 

This is to wish all staff, students and stakeholders of the University of Ibadan Happy 

Easter 2021.  

May the risen Christ bring us and our household abundant joy and blessings. May we all 

partake fully in all that Christ accomplished by His death and resurrection.  

Thank you all for all contributions and sacrifices towards the stability and progress of 

our beloved University.  

By our collective efforts and the grace of the almighty God, we shall surmount our 

challenges, excel on all fronts and realise the vision and noble goals of the University of 

Ibadan.  

Thank you and do have a blessed Easter holiday.  
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